LevLAND-TRIUMPH SALES COMPANY, INC.
WESTERN ZONE

TO: ALL TRIUMPH DEALERS - WESTERN ZONE

DEPT: SERVICE DEPARTMENT BULLETIN T-66-36
SUBJECT: INSPECTION OF DISC BRAKE PADS
DATE:  JULY 9, 1966

Cases have occurred where unnecessary damage to brake discs has been
caused by allowing the pads to wear excessively to a point where a
metal to metal contact occurs.

It is strongly recommended that each routine servicing at 6,000 mile
intervals a quick check be made of the progress of wear on the brake
pads and if the Tining material is found to be 1/3 or Tess than its
original thickness, the owner should be advised that renewal will be
necessary before the next service is due and thereby prevent the
possibility of the discs becoming damaged in the meantime.



